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As a resident of Putnam County, not more than 12 miles from the Indian Point 
Nuclear facility, I am deeply concerned about the decommissioning being done 
safely, not only for myself and my wife but for all the children who may be facing 
early death or a long process of deteriorating health. 

Holtec and its recent partner both have criminal records and should not be 
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allowed to do business in New York State. They have no experience in 
decommissioning nuclear sites and claim that they will find other companies to 
assist them. We want experienced companies to do that work, not criminal entities. 

Holtec manufactures the casks they want to use for high level radioactive waste 
storage. Those casks have thin walls and are inferior to the much thicker walled 
casks used abroad. They are not safe based on the reports of experts. Quick and 
cheap is how they have done business. There is no reason to think it will be any 
different at Indian Point. They will set up a corporate structure for Indian Point 
allowing them to escape any financial liability if there is a calamity from their efforts. 
It is a typical "take the money and run" proposal. 

Decommissioning Indian Point is not business as usual. It is the long term health 
and safety of the entire Hudson River Valley and the lives of 20 million people who 
live and work in the 50 mile radius surrounding the reactors that is most important. 

Sincerely, 
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